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LOEN Ladies Club
Welcomes New Members 

Year-Round

LOEST
Fall Swim Clinic

The Lakes on Eldridge North Ladies Club is a friendly and diverse 
social organization open to all women residents. We welcome new 
members throughout the year and encourage any woman, whether a 
long-time or brand-new LOEN resident, to join our group. The club 
focuses on providing club members with ongoing activity groups that 
foster friendship and interaction between LOEN ladies. Our groups 
include Angels, two Book Clubs, Bridge, Brunch, Bunco, Dinner, 
Explorers, Garden, and Girls Night Out. We even assist a Men’s 
group to encourage the same rapport between the men of LOEN. 

Our next general meeting will be held Tuesday, September 27 
at 6:30pm. The meeting begins with a social hour that includes 
a potluck dinner so members can mix and meet each other and 
concludes with a brief meeting. 

If you would like more information or to join our club, please 
email us at loenladiesclubpresident@gmail.com. 

There is still time to participate in the Fall Swim Program for 
swimmers looking for conditioning and stroke development, which 
runs through end of October. This clinic is open to all swimmers, 
new or returning, but slots are limited. For more information on 
days and times, please refer to the team website: http:/loedolphins.
swim-team.us

WHEN:
SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 5TH

10:00 AM-4:00 PM
WHERE:

LOE CLUBHOUSE

HOLIDAY VENDORS and
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

CONTACT KAREN PARKER AT:
KAREN.PARKER@GARYGREENE.COM

Holiday Market 2016
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IMPORTANT NUMBERS

Harris Co. Sheriff - (non-emergency) .............. 713-221-6000 
Cy-Fair Fire Department - (emergency) ........... 281-466-6161 
                                              (non-emergency) 281-550-6663 
Poison Control .............................................1-800-764-7661
Texas DPS ....................................................... 713-681-1761
Waste Management ......................................... 713-695-4055 
                    (trash collection Mondays & Thursdays)
TNG MUD 370 ............................................. 281-350-0895
Harris County Tax Office ................................ 713-224-1919 
Centerpoint Energy ........................................  713-207-7777 
         (give pole # of street which is out)                
Centerpoint Energy ......................................... 713-659-2111                  
Comcast Cable ................................................ 713-341-1000
Houston Chronicle ......................................... 713-220-7211
Metro Transit Info ........................................... 713-635-4000
Kirk Elementary .............................................  713-849-8250
Truitt Middle School ....................................... 281-856-1100
Cy-Ridge High School .................................... 281-807-8000
Newsletter Publisher
 Peel, Inc. .............advertising@PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444

Deadline for submitting articles for the Lakes On Eldridge 
North Newsletter is the 10th of each month.  Submissions 
are subject to space limitations and editorial approval. Email 
Articles to loen@PEELinc.com.
PERSONAL CLASSIFIED ADS: Deadline for submitting 
personal classified ads is the 10th of each month  for publication 
in the following month's newsletter. Email personal classifieds 
to loen@PEELinc.com.
ADVERTISING: Deadline for submitting ads is the 8th of each 
month for publication in the following month's newsletter. 
Please contact Peel, Inc. Sales Office at 888-687-6444 or 
advertising@PEELinc.com for information on advertising.

President: ...................................................   Richard Weck
Vice President:  ...........................................  Tom DeScioli
Secretary:  ...................................................    James Walker
Treasurer:   ..............................................  Rick Hawthorne
Asst Sec/ Treasurer:  .........................................  Jim Flanary

LOEN Board Of Directors

Article Submissions
Please e-mail articles and/or photos to loen@peelinc.com. 

Submissions must be received by the
10th of the month for the following month's issue.

(Advertising deadline is the 8th of the month.)

Please slow down when entering and 
exiting the community. We have had 4 
ducks killed by vehicles this past month - 
several byvendors who did not stop. Two 
beautiful white Pekin ducks have been 
killed, a gorgeous black mallard, and a 
Mother Muscovy. It only takes a few 
minutes to allow them to cross safely. 
The only lakes that have shrubbery to 
provide shelter are the two front lakes, so 
relocation is not possible. The waterfowl 
are enjoyed by many families and we 
have a group of 15 volunteers who help 

take care of the ducks and feed them daily. Visitors always comment 
how wonderful it is to see waterfowl and we all should take the time 
to ensure their safety. Please give them the Right of Way and alert 
the Vendors who may provide services to your home that we value 
our waterfowl and to please slow down and be on alert for them. 

Thank your for caring and enjoying the ducks,
LOEN Waterfowl Club

LOEN Waterfowl

National
Night Out

National Night Out 
is a great opportunity 
fo r  c i t i z ens  and  l aw 
enforcement to partner up 
against crime.

This year, National Night 
Out is Tuesday, Oct. 4, 
2016, from 7 to 9 p.m.

National Night Out is 
designed to:

1. Heighten crime and 
drug prevention awareness

2. Generate support and participation in crime efforts
3. Strengthen neighborhood spirit and police community relations
4. Let criminals know that neighborhoods are organized and 

fighting back

During the event, residents in neighborhoods throughout Austin 
and across the nation are asked to turn on their porch lights, lock 
their doors and spend the evening outside with their neighbors, police 
officers, firefighters and EMS paramedics. Events such as cookouts, 
block parties and neighborhood walks will all occur simultaneously 
throughout the city and nationwide.
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In a rare accomplishment for a U.S. health system, Memorial 
Hermann was nationally recognized for awards in multiple categories 
by the American Hospital Association (AHA) – notably for its 
commitment to quality, employing 
innovation in palliative and end-
of-life care and for improving 
community health. Memorial 
Hermann will be the only Houston 
health system recognized at the 
Health Forum/AHA Leadership 
Summit in San Diego July 17-19.

Earning 2016 AHA honors 
were: Memorial Hermann Greater 
Heights Hospital - finalist for 
the 2016 American Hospital 
Association-McKesson Quest 
for Quality Prize® for their 
leadership and innovation in 
quality improvement and safety; 
the Memorial Hermann Community Benefit Corporation Mobile 
Dental Program – presented the AHA’s NOVA Award for its efforts to 
improve community health; and the Memorial Hermann Physician 
Network and Symptom Management Consultants, the recipient of 
the AHA’s Circle of Life Citation of Honor for utilizing innovation 
in palliative and end-of-life care.

“This type of national recognition by the American Hospital 
Association is a testament to the visionary leadership at Memorial 
Hermann and the dedicated and collective efforts of staff and 
physicians to deliver great care daily to the Houston community,” 
said Dr. Benjamin K. Chu, president and CEO, Memorial Hermann 
Health System. “It truly demonstrates how our innovative programs 
are comprehensively serving the community with high quality and 
safe patient care at our hospitals, employing compassion in end-
of-life care and decisions, and helping those most in need with our 
mobile dental program. All Memorial Hermann employees and 
physicians should be extremely proud of this wonderful milestone 
that few systems in the United States have or will achieve.”

Memorial Hermann Greater Heights Hospital – McKesson Quest 
for Quality Prize® Finalist

• At the hospital level, Memorial Hermann Greater Heights was 
the only Houston hospital to earn recognition as an AHA McKesson 
Quest for Quality finalist attaining that distinction by demonstrating 
a tireless “organizational commitment to and progress in achieving 
quality, safety and effective, efficient, timely and patient-centered 
care” – the criteria required to be met to even be considered for the 
award.

“I am so very proud that Greater Heights was selected as a finalist  
for the 2016 McKesson Quest for Quality Award,” said Susan 
Jadlowski, Sr. Vice President & CEO, Memorial Hermann Greater 
Heights. “We have worked diligently to foster a culture of safety so 

that every family that leaves a loved one in our care can feel secure in 
the knowing that their care is the most important thing to us. Our 
staff is dedicated to our mission of causing zero harm to our patients. 

We work daily to encourage it and 
our staff fully embraces the goal to 
be the safest hospital not only in 
the Greater Heights community, 
but in the Houston region.”

Rick Pollack, AHA’s president 
and CEO, applauded McKesson 
Quest for Quality Award winners 
and finalists saying: “These 
hospitals have made remarkable 
strides in the quality of their 
patient care and they did so 
because they were committed to 
excellence. The entire hospital 
field can learn from the lessons 
demonstrated by the hard work 

of these hospitals, their boards and employees.”
Memorial Hermann Mobile Dental Program – AHA’s NOVA 

Award
• The Mobile Dental Program added to the accolades for Memorial 

Hermann by earning the AHA’s NOVA Award – an honor that 
recognizes hospitals and health systems for their collaborative efforts 
toward improving community health.

An integral component of the Memorial Hermann Health Centers 
for Schools clinics, the Mobile Dental Program has served as the 
“dental home” for uninsured and underinsured students in the greater 
Houston region since 2000. The program now has expanded to three 
40-foot vans that rotate between 10 school-based clinics located in 
five school districts – Houston ISD, Aldine ISD, Pasadena ISD, Fort 
Bend ISD and Lamar Consolidated ISD. The program provides a 
full complement of preventive and restorative dental care at no cost, 
and is accessible year round to families.

“This award is great recognition for a program that serves an 
incredible need in our community,” said Carol Paret, Sr. Vice 
President and Chief Community Health Officer for Memorial 
Hermann Health System and the CEO of Memorial Hermann 
Community Benefit Corporation. “Its primary goal has been to 
serve as a safety net for children in need of regular dental care 
as well as to educate them and their parents about oral health. It 
has made a difference in the lives of many students in measurable 
and immeasurable ways. It serves our mission to help people who 
otherwise wouldn’t have access to health care, particularly children.”

AHA President and CEO Rick Pollack said of 2016 AHA NOVA 
winners exemplified the hospitals collaborative in the community to 
“offer the most to those in need beyond the walls of their buildings. 

Memorial Hermann Earns American Hospital Association Awards for Commitment to 
Quality, Innovation in Palliative Care and Improving Community Health

Only Houston Health System to be recognized at the AHA Leadership Summit

(Continued on Page 5)
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The programs recognized by the AHA NOVA award inspire us all 
with their collaborative, caring approach to improving community 
health and wellness.”

Memorial Hermann Physician Network and Symptom Management 
Consultants - Circle of Life Award™: Citation of Honor

• The Memorial Hermann Physician Network and Symptom 
Management Consultants program was recognized by the AHA with 
a Citation of Honor for the 2016 Circle of Life Award™ celebrating 
innovation in palliative and end-of-life care. Memorial Hermann’s 
program was recognized for its “integrated partnerships, including 
academic settings and community hospices as well as collaborative 
leadership efforts in improving quality of care.”

“We are very humbled by this recognition,” said Dr. Sandra Gomez, 
Medical Director of Supportive Medicine at The Memorial Hermann 
Physician Network (MHMD). “We have worked hard to educate our 
patients and their families about palliative and end-of-life care – what 
it is and isn’t – with the primary goal being to improve the quality 
of life for both patients and their families. We use a team approach 
to care which addresses the unique needs of each patient in order to 
optimize the delivery of care and improve the management of the 
patient’s symptoms, pain, and the stress associated with their illness. 
This approach is what distinguishes our program, and we are honored 
to be cited by the American Hospital Association for our work to bring 
innovation and thoughtfulness to end-of-life care.”

Circle of Life Award™ nominations were reviewed and site-visited by 
a selection committee that included leaders from medicine, nursing, 
social work and health administration. The Circle of Life Award™ 
honors palliative programs that among other criteria:

• Serve people with life-limiting illness, their families and their 
communities.

• Demonstrate effective, patient/family-centered, timely, safe, 
efficient and equitable palliative and end-of-life care.

• Use innovative approaches to meeting critical needs and serve as 
sustainable, replicable models for a segment of the field. 

• Use innovative approaches to reach traditionally marginalized 
populations.

Open House
Jan. 26th, 

5-7pm

ELECTRICAL SERVICES
 SERVICING ALL YOUR ELECTRICAL NEEDS

713.467.1125 or 281.897.0001
www.WiredES.com

FAMILY OWNED AND OPERATED

• Panel Upgrades
• Home Inspections
• TV Install/Mounting
• Troubleshooting
• Remodeling
• Landscaping Lighting
• Home Generators

RESIDENTIAL & COMMERCIAL
LICENSED & INSURED

24-7 SERVICE

Take $25.00 Off Your 
Next Service Call

TECL 22809 Master 100394
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Shield Bearer is launching an exciting new skill building course 
for women entitled CONNECTIONS: The Practice of Courage, 
Compassion, and Resilience. This course will be led by Shield 
Bearer Clinical Coordinator Allie Scott, MA, LPC, who brings 
extensive experience in the treatment of depression, anxiety, trauma, 
codependency, grief, marital issues, and sexual abuse. Ms. Scott 
purposefully selected a curriculum that features best-selling author 
and researcher, Dr. Brene Brown, as her in-depth studies of shame, 
fear, and vulnerability highlight the damaging effects on individuals 
and relationships. 

Allie Scott explains, “This group is for all women who seek to live 
lives characterized by courage, compassion and connection and who 
want to stop living in shame, fear, and disconnection. All women who 
are committed to exploring their pain and learning how to develop 
a resiliency to shame are welcome. This class will be a closed group, 
which means that once we start, no new members may join the group. 
This will help create an atmosphere most conducive to learning and 
sharing, and one which will create trust and safety for participants.”

This course will explore powerfully relevant topics including self-

esteem, love, belonging, authenticity, empathy, connection, power, 
courage, compassion, and more, with the ultimate goal of building 
a resilient spirit that fosters healing, joy, and gratitude. 

The twelve session course begins September 7th and meets on 
select Wednesdays through December 14th, from 6:30PM-8:00PM 
at the Shield Bearer Central Office, 12340 Jones Road Suite 290, 
Houston, Texas 77070. Space is limited and participants are asked to 
register by August 31 by calling (281) 894-7222 or emailing intakes@
shieldbearer.org. The course fee is $300 and includes twelve sessions 
of course materials, instruction, and refreshments.

Ms. Scott adds, “This could be a life-changing experience for those 
willing to commit to the class, and it is a commitment - 12 weeks 
is a long time. However, the benefits will be incredible. I myself am 
so excited about this experience.”

For more information about Shield Bearer, a non-profit 501c3 
charity dedicated to building strong and healthy individuals, 
families, and communities through professional counseling services, 
education, and prevention programs, visit shieldbearer.org or call 
(281)894-7222.

Shield Bearer’s Allie Scott Lends Expertise to New 
Skill Building Course for Women
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Karen Parker
Direct: 281.610.4866
Office: 713.461.6800
Email: karen.parker@garygreene.com

REALTOR®

Luxury Home Marketing Specialist
Certified Home Marketing Specialist

Lakes on Eldridge Resident

713.555.5555
Agent.Name@GaryGreene.com

Agentwebsite.com

your local

expertise
I have made Lakes on Eldridge my 
priority. As your neighbor, I’m well 
versed in the current market in our 
neighborhood and the real estate activity 
that defines the value of your home. 
Who better to tell the story of our 
neighborhood and your home than a 
neighbor! Please contact me for a 
competitive market analysis TODAY!
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Class of 2016 graduate, Elisa Kendall, was this year’s 
salutatorian and has been a student at Texas Christian since 
she was in the 1st grade. Elisa’s dedication was evident both 
inside and outside of the classroom as she came home with 
the TCAL Singles State Championship, making her a 4 Time 
State Champion.

Elisa strives to perfect her talent and it shines through in all 
the tennis tournaments she wins and the sportsmanship she 
displays. Elisa signed with East Texas Baptist University and is 
looking forward to the next part of her journey. You can view 
her accomplishments on  www.tennisrecruiting.net/player/
highlights.asp?id=753090.

She has grown into a stunning young woman of Godly 
character who uses her talents for the Lord, and TCHS could 
not be more proud of her. Way to go Tiger!!! 

TEXAS  CHRISTIAN 
HIGH  SCHOOL ATHLETIC & 

ACADEMIC CHAMPION
The Northwest Flyers Track Club Youth Cross-Country Team kicks 

off the fall season with registration and a mandatory orientation for 
parents and athletes on Tuesday, September 6, 2016, at 7:00 p.m. at 
Cypress Creek High School, 9815 Grant Rd., Houston.  Registration 
starts online September 1 at www.northwestflyers.org. Practices are 
held at the Cypress Creek YMCA and Spring Creek Park in Tomball.

The Northwest Flyers Track Club is a member program of USA 
Track and Field (USATF), the national governing body for track and 
cross country.  The club is celebrating its 30th year in the northwest 
Houston area.  Ages 6 - 18 may participate in the team, and both 
beginners and experienced runners are welcome. Middle school 
and high school cross country athletes can also register, but should 
compete after their cross country season is over.

For more information contact Coach Eric Wentworth at 
emw185@gmail.com or 281-961-6603. Visit www.northwestflyers.
org to get updates and learn more about the team.

Kids’ Running Team’s Cross 
Country Season Starts 

September 6th

MAKE THE CHOICE.
DISCOVER THE DIFFERENCE.
SEE HOW STUDENTS LEARN.

SACS Accredited

 ▪ Low student/teacher ratio  
and nurturing environment 

 ▪ Science, Technology, Engineering  
and Math (STEM)

 ▪ Preparing students for  
21st century challenges

 ▪ Advanced educational technology

 ▪ Project-based,  
integrated learning

 ▪ Critical-thinking, peacemaking  
and problem-solving skills

 ▪ Outdoor Classroom program  
(nature studies)

 ▪ Community service

The Branch School

713-468-0288 ▪  www.thebranchschool.org

Located in West Houston  
~ close to Energy Corridor

Preschool ~ 8th grade

 Call and
   schedule
      a tour.

Open House
Sept 29th

10am-2pm
&

4-6pm
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CALL	US	TODAY!	
AN	

CALL US TODAY! 

6370 N. ELDRIDGE PWKY. 
STE B 

HOUSTON, TX 77041 
713-983-099 

www.eldridge-dent.com 

O r g a n i z a t i o n  

Monday: 8:00 am—5:00 pm 
Tuesday: Closed 

Wednesday: 10:00 am—7:00 pm 
Thursday: 8:00 am—5:00 pm 

Friday: 8:00 am—2:00pm 
Saturday: By Appointment Only 

• Periodoncs 

• Implant Surgery 

 

DR.	ALI	SAJADI	
• Oral Surgery 

• IV Sedaon 

DR.	GREG	PHAM	
• Cosmec and Family 

Denstry 

• Prosthecs 

DR.	DIANE	BANKS	

Comprehensive Exam, 
Cleaning, and X-rays 

New	Patient	Special*	

$125	

* for paents without insurance 

We	are	proud	to	be	in-network	with	these	leading	dental	PPO	plans:	Aetna,	Ameritas,	
Assurant,	BCBS,	Cigna,	Delta,	Guardian,	MetLife,	Principal	Life,	United	Concordia 

At the September 22 Cy-Fair Express 
Network Luncheon, Assistant Professor, 
Department of Thoracic and Cardiovascular 
Surgery, Division of Surgery, UT MD 
Anderson Cancer Center, Dr. Boris Sepesi 
will share valuable information regarding 
advancements in cancer treatment.

Dr. Boris Sepesi is an assistant professor 
in the Department of Thoracic and 
Cardiovascular Surgery at the University of 
Texas MD Anderson Cancer Center. 

Dr.  Sepesi  was born in former 
Czechoslovakia and earned his medical degree with honors from 
Jagiellonian University Medical College in Krakow, Poland. He completed 
internship and residency in general surgery at the University of Rochester 
Medical Center in Rochester, New York, where he also spent a year 
as a research fellow studying clinical outcomes of esophageal cancer 
therapies and other esophageal diseases. He then completed a clinical 
fellowship in cardiothoracic surgery at MD Anderson Cancer Center/
Methodist training program, where he mainly focused on the treatment 
and multidisciplinary management of patients with complex thoracic 
oncological diagnoses (lung cancer, esophageal cancer, mesothelioma, 
mediastinal and chest wall tumors). At MD Anderson, he has also served 
as chief administrative resident.

“New Developments in Lung Cancer Diagnosis and Treatment ”
Dr. Sepesi is certified by the American Board of Surgery and the 

American Board of Thoracic Surgery.
This month’s CYFEN meeting begins with networking at 11 a.m. 

followed with a prompt 11:30 a.m. start of the program. Luncheons are 
held at the Sterling Country Club, 16500 Houston National Blvd.

About Cy-Fair Express Network (CYFEN)
Now over 60 members strong, Cy-Fair Express Network’s vision is to be 

a community and national leader for the support of professional women by 
providing a nurturing environment for business development, networking, 
education and mentoring. Our members have opportunities to pursue 
excellence and achieve both local and national recognition. CYFEN is part 
of the national organization of American Business Women’s Association 
(ABWA), for more information go to www.CYFEN.org.

About American Business Women’s Association (ABWA)
Founded in 1949, ABWA provides business training and networking 

opportunities for women of diverse occupations and backgrounds. ABWA 
has dedicated 60 years to women’s education, workplace skills and career 
development training. For more information, visit, www.abwa.org.

Luncheon Details
Thursday, September 22, 2016

Networking 11a.m.; Luncheon begins at 11:30 a.m.
Sterling Country Club, 16500 Houston National Blvd., Houston, TX 77095

Costs $25 with advanced reservations; $30 at the door
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The Junior Hurricanes Soccer League (JHSL) is led by professional 
United States Soccer Federation (USSF) licensed staff and is designed 
for boys & girls who want to play and have fun in a safe and 
developmentally appropriate environment. The JHSL program is 
being offered at multiple locations and in conjunction with CFSA 
at the Schiel Road Complex.To learn more about each location and 
to register please visit www.albionhurricanes.org.

For those wishing only to train, join us in Katy for AHFC Friday 
Night Academy. Visit Katy Youth Soccer to register for this Friday 
Fun Program.

Email us at jhsl@albionhurricanes.org for more information or 
questions.

Office Phone:713-939-7473 
Come Join The Fun!

AHFC Junior Hurricanes 
(JHSL)

Registration Now For
Fall 2016 Open

CyFair_PeelPub_InQuicker_7.5x5_ColorAd_v02.indd   1 7/1/16   3:09 PM

Northwest Harris County 
Aggie Mom’s Club

Come join us, on Tuesday, September 13, 2016 at 6:30 pm. 
at the Houston Distributing Company, 7100 High Life Drive, 
Houston, Texas 77066. This fun-filled Aggie evening is a great way 
to meet other Aggie Moms, find out about upcoming events, buy 
care packages for your student and win door prizes! Enjoy light 
refreshments and learn a few yells from the Yell Leaders. We are 
looking forward to meeting all Moms of freshman Aggies, current 
Aggie students and former Aggies!

ALSO CHECK OUT UPCOMING EVENTS: 
Sat, Sept 10th is Shop Til You Drop from 9am-5 pm at the Berry 

Center!  
Sat, Sept 17th is Hullabaloo Huddle!  Football Watch Party starts at 

6 pm at Swanny’s Grill, 6224 Theall Rd, Houston. 12th Man Silent 
Auction & Door Prizes! Cheer for the Aggies as they play Auburn, 
and have a fun evening with other Aggie Moms.

WWW.NWHCAGGIEMOMS.ORG
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Clive: 281.460.3168 
Nancy: 713.870.3169

ngardner@garygreene.com
CliveAndNancy.com

©2016 Better Homes and Gardens Real Estate LLC. Better Homes and Gardens® is a registered trademark of Meredith Corporation licensed to Better Homes and Gardens Real Estate LLC.  Equal Opportunity Company. Equal Housing 
Opportunity. Each Franchise is Independently Owned and Operated. If your property is currently listed with a real estate broker, please disregard. It is not our intention to solicit the offerings of other real estate brokers.

Clive & Nancy
GARDNER

Lakes on Eldridge Residents

We’ve been your Lakes on Eldridge Neighbors since 2001 
but our marketing techniques reach the world.

Your home should be sold at the highest price,
in a time-frame that fits your needs,
and with the least amount of hassle.

WE DO THAT!

Please contact us if a move is in your future - 
The right Realtor® can make a world of difference!

World  Class!

Celebrating 15 years as your Neighborhood Realtors®
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WMS provides an exceptional education for children
with a school population that reflects global diversity.

What makes WMS unique
• Experienced, certified teachers
• Low staff turnover
• Parent participation encouraged
• Authentic Montessori approach that fosters 
   a love for learning for toddlers-elementary

Open House
Thursday November 13, 2014 

9:00 a.m. To 4:00 a.m. 
  aNd 6:30-8:00 p.m.

Educating Young Children Since 1977

BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL CARE FOR ALL AGES AND PROGRAMS

Why so many parents choose 
Westside Montessori School
• Hands-on multi-sensory materials that  
   stimulate growing minds
• A prepared environment that provides    
  structure and self-discipline

ENROLLING NOW FOR SUMMER 
AND FALL-Elementary-Early  

Childhood-toddlers.

(281) 556-5970
westsidemontessori.com

13555 Briar Forest
Houston, TX 77077

Enrolling 
Now For 

Summer And 
Fall 2016

September Meeting
The Cypress-Tomball Democrats monthly meeting for the 

month of September will be held on Tuesday, September 
20th 2016, at Rudy’s Grill & Cantina, 11760 Grant Rd., 
Cypress, TX  77429, from 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

Everybody is welcome to attend the meeting and to join 
this growing club, which meets on the third Tuesday of every 
month.  The meetings foster great fellowship and feature 
informative guest speakers. For further information, visit the 
website www.cytomdems.com; contact Cris Hernandez at 
cytomdems@yahoo.com; Follow us on Facebook at Cypress- 
Tomball Democrats.

The next meetings of the Cypress Texas Tea Party will be on:

Saturday, September 17, 2016 NOON - 2:00 PM 

- Charles Blain, Empower Texans

Saturday, October 8, 2016 NOON - 2:00 PM 

- Renee McGee, Judge, 337th District Court 

- Debra Ibarra Mayfield, Judge, 165th District Court

The Cypress Texas Tea Party meets every three  weeks on 
Saturday, Noon until 2:00 PM at:

Spring Creek BBQ

25831 Northwest Freeway

Cypress, Texas 77429

Map: http://goo.gl/maps/OoNjY 

A schedule of our meetings and confirmed speakers can be 
found at our website, www.cypresstexasteaparty.org

Cypress Texas Tea Party
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Let us help you rid your yard of pesky 
mosquitoes!

Tired of being the main course?

• Barrier Sprays
• Special Event Sprays
• Automatic Misting Systems

Mosquito Joe is your expert for:

Proudly Serving
Lakes on Eldridge North

Let us help you rid your yard of pesky 
mosquitoes!

Tired of being the main course?

• Barrier Sprays
• Special Event Sprays
• Automatic Misting Systems

Call for a free quote!
713-680 -1900

MosquitoJoe.com

Mosquito Joe is your expert for:

$39
FIRST TREATMENT

New customers only. Limited to 1/2 acre. Expires 10/31/2016.

INTRODUCTORY OFFER:

On Friday, September 23 and Saturday, September 24 from 9 a.m. 
to 4 p.m., St. Mary's Episcopal Church is hosting its 11th annual Fall 
Gift Market. This is the ideal event to kick off your holiday shopping 
and decorating! The convenient location at the corner of Louetta 
Road and N. Eldridge Parkway makes it easy to shop the selection 
of unique jewelry, home decor, creative toys, flower arrangements, 
handcrafted gifts, collectibles, pottery, candles and trendy clothing 
for ladies and children. The Fall Gift Market also features The Tea 
Room offering the famous taco soup, sandwiches, desserts and 
homemade baked goods, plus the Silent Auction benefiting church-
affiliated projects and outreach. For more information, please visit 
stmaryscypress.org, or call Michelle at 832-559-8726.

Interested in adopting? Please email us to fill out an adoption 
application;  animalrescuekingdom@gmail.com

Randy is 9 weeks old. Mom dog was found pregnant and had 
her puppies. The mom dog was a white fluffy dog (Westie/Shih Tzu 
Mix). We do not know what breed the father dog was. These puppies 
will be medium size max when full grown but may be smaller (their 
mom was only 15-18 lbs).  Randy is a fun loving puppy who would 
love to find his forever home!

Pet of the Month
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Affordable Shade Patio Covers

We specialize in affordable custom built 
patio covers that enhance your lifestyle 
and increase the value of your home.

7 1 3 - 5 7 4 - 4 6 4 8
AffordableShade.com

Visit our website to view hundreds of pictures of 
our work and see homes similar to your design.

Call to schedule a free estimate 
with one of our qualified supervisors.

Custom Designed 
Patio Covers

Patio Cover 
Screen Rooms
Shade Arbors
Cedar & Aluminum

Aluminum Insulated 
Patio Covers

Structural &
Decorative Concrete

PRESENT THIS COUPON TO YOUR SUPERVISOR FOR HUGE SAVINGS!

Windstorm
Certification
Provided for 

Inland I, II, III

We pull City 
Permits and 

help with
HOA Approvals

NOT AVAILABLE 
ONLINE

Recipe from the Kitchen
Hello, everyone. Chef Marty here with a fantastic dressing or 

marinade (works best with shrimp in my opinion) recipe that many 
of you got to sample during last month’s Grape Stomper’s Wine 
Dinner. By popular demand, I will now share it with you all! Enjoy…
Yield: appx 2 cups 
• 2 tablespoon lime zest  
• ¼ cup lime juice
• ¼ cup brown sugar, packed
• ¼ cup ginger, peeled and grated
• ½ cup green onion, chopped, white parts and some green
• 1 cup cilantro leaves, packed
• 1 tsp nutmeg, fresh grated
• ¼ cup honey
• 1 teaspoon balsamic vinegar
• 1 teaspoon Tabasco
• ¼ cup olive oil
• 6 ancho chiles, seeded and cut into strips

1. Place the lime zest and juice, brown sugar, ginger, green onions, cilantro, 
nutmeg, honey, vinegar, and Tabasco in a food processor or blender and 
process until smooth.

2. With the machine still running, slowly pour in the olive oil through 
the feed tube in a steady stream. Turn off the machine and stir in the ancho 
chiles. Transfer dressing into a tightly covered container and refrigerate. Will 
keep for up to 5 days.
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Advertising Information 
 Please support the businesses that advertise in the Lakes on 
Eldridge North Newsletter. Their advertising dollars make it possible 
for all Lakes on Eldridge North residents to receive the monthly 
newsletter at no charge. No homeowners association funds are used 
to produce or mail the newsletters. If you would like to support the 
newsletter by advertising, please contact our Sales Office at 888-687-
6444 or e-mail advertising@PEELinc.com. The advertising deadline 
is the 8th of each month for the following month's newsletter.

Classified Ads
Business Classifieds are $50.00. Please contact Peel, Inc. 
Sales  at 888-687-6444 or advertising@PEELinc.com.

Easy Online Sign-Up at 

USE “NEIGHBORHOOD NEWSLETTER” AS REFERRAL

BrilliantElectricity.com

BRILLIANT ENERGY = SERIOUSLY LOW RATES

BRILLIANT ENERGY’S ELECTRICITY RATES CHALLENGE 
THE RATES OF EVERY OTHER PROVIDER IN TEXAS!

LOCK-IN A LOW ELECTRICITY RATE FOR
UP TO 3 YEARS

Brilliant Energy Texas OUC #10140

BRILLIANT ENERGY IS RECOMMENDED BY TEXAS ENERGY 
ANALYST, ALAN LAMMEY THE HOST OF THE “ENERGY 

WEEK” RADIO SHOW ON NEWSTALK 1070 KNTH!

Ask the “Energy Analyst”
281.658.0395

GREAT BUSINESS RATES TOO!

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. 
Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted 
by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content 
with this publication. All warranties and representations made in the advertising 
content are solely that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content 
should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or 
failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of such 
advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher 
assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, 
except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of 
misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, 
except as limited to liabilities stated above.

The Lakes on Eldridge North is a private publication published by Peel, Inc. It is 
not sanctioned by any homeowners association or organization, nor is it subject to 
the approval of any homeowners association or organization, nor is it intended, nor 
implied to replace any publication that may be published by or on behalf of any 
homeowners association or organization.  At no time will any source be allowed to 
use the Lakes on Eldridge North Newsletter contents, or loan said contents, to others 
in anyway, shape or form, nor in any media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic 
copy, fax, or etc. for the purpose of solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, 
political campaigns, or other self amplification, under penalty of law without written 
or expressed permission from Peel, Inc. The information in the Lakes on Eldridge 
North Newsletter is exclusively for the private use of Peel, Inc.

PERSONAL CLASSIFIEDS
TEXAS HOLD-EM TOURNAMENT...We play 
every other Thursday...For more information, call  
Jack...281-744-8636.
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308 Meadowlark St.
Lakeway, TX 78734-4717

www.stevehardcastle.com
email: HardcastleTeam@gmail.com

YOUR LAKES ON ELDRIDGE NEIGHBOR
Don’t Miss The Busy Summer Selling Season!

#1 IN LAKES ON ELDRIDGE

STEVE
HARDCASTLE

Top 1% of all Realtors in North America
RE/MAX Hall of Fame, Lifetime Achievement Award
& Circle Of Legends
Broker License, CRS, BBA, Relocation Expert,
Over 30 Years of Real Estate Experience
Long Time Lakes on Eldridge Resident

RE/MAX Westside Realtors
281.925.3047


